
Town of Wallingford
Economic Development Commission

45 South Main Street, Room 311
Wallingford, CT 06492

News Center Release
October 1, 2012

Wallingford Businesses in the News

On September 25,2012, Record-Journal reporter Russell Blair wrote on BYK, USA, Inc. breaking
ground for a $47 million expansion of their office and production facility. See his story at
MyRecordJou rnal. com ( http://www.myrecordjournal.com/wallingford/article 62a8b720-0782-11e2-8317-
001a4bcf887a.html ).

Record-Journal reporter Laurie Rich Salerno wrote on September 27,2012 about the expansion
of Advanced Turbine Services, LLC to Wallingford's Barnes Industrial Park. Read the full article at
MyRecordJournal. com ( http://www.myrecordjournal.com/wallingford/article 2c398dda-0841-11e2-afdb-
0019bb2963f4.html ).
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